
August 23, 2024

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
We made it through this full week with
flying colors. All the students are settling
in nicely. Just a couple reminders, this
Tuesday is picture day and this Thursday is Back to School
Night. Please see the details below.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

Attendance this week: 97% (last week 98%)

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT
This Thursday is Back to School Night. The older grades
(4th - 6th) will start at 6:00 and end at 6:30. At 6:35 there
will be a general meeting for all out on the black top
where the principal will address the parents and introduce
the teachers. Then at 6:55 all parents are dismissed. At
7:00 the primary teachers (TK-3rd) will present in their
classrooms. That will conclude at 7:30. After their
presentations, please do not try to have a private
conference with your child’s teacher.

PTO UPDATE
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year. The San Miguel
PTO is excited to partner with all of our families in
creating an amazing school experience for our kids this
year. If you haven’t received the PTO at a Glance flier, click
here and use this as a quick snapshot for information,
important dates, and events. There are hard copies
available in the office.
The PTO is sponsoring a back to school swim party at
Finley Pool this year. You MUST RSVP so we have an
accurate count of how many people are attending. It will
be Sunday, Sept. 8th from 2-5. Please limit your guest
count to immediate family to a San Miguel student
(siblings, parents/guardians). Click here for Pool Party
RSVP
The walk a thon this year will be on October 18th. Please
join us at the first meeting for this event on Monday,
August 19th at 6:00 at El Gallo Negro in Windsor. This is
our main fundraiser for the year and affords us to give
back to the school substantially. Please come and share
your ideas for this amazing event.
If you need new spirit wear, they are running a 30% off
promo through Sept. 10th. Stock up now. This store is
open year round and gets delivered directly to you.
Spirit Wear Link
Don't forget to follow us on social media:
Facebook: San Miguel PTO Site
Instagram: Smeagles_PTO

SPIRIT WEAR SWAP
SPIRIT WEAR SWAP! Do you have spirit wear your
child has outgrown? PTO is collecting gently
used spirit wear during the month of August.
After the donation period, clothing will be
washed, organized and available for families to
“shop” and take home. Drop off spirit wear in the

donations bin located in the office.

*Contact Jana with any questions (707) 548-0513

PARENT VISITOR POLICY
Our policy is that if you are on campus during school
hours, 8:00-3:00, you need to check in at the office and
get a Visitor Lanyard. Some students need parent
assistance to get to class, we understand that, but what
we're saying is that you need to check in in order to do
that. That way the policy is the same for everyone and it
keeps our campus safer. If your child needs help carrying
something to their classroom, please check in, or leave it
in the office, and we'll be sure it gets to them.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Recorder classes will begin Thursday, Sept. 5 for all
3rd-grade students! Parents of 3rd graders - please fill out
the following Recorder Class Form by Wednesday,
September 4: https://forms.gle/M4umzpmH3zd5pTnT6
Music Signups have started for 4th, 5th, and 6th graders!
If your upper-grade student is interested in taking a music
class this year, please sign them up by today, Friday,
August 23. Music classes begin the first week of
September. Late forms will only be accepted until the
second week of September, then registration will be
closed for this school year.
Note: The beginning guitar class is full at Mark West, Riebli,
and San Miguel. New signups will be placed on a wait list.
Registration form (English):
https://forms.gle/HS8p2bGaRs5PPQqm9
Formulario de inscripción (español):
https://forms.gle/k3ZxtUD5MTDjuuyK9

UPCOMING DATES
8/27/24 - Picture Day
8/29/24 - Back to School Night
9/2/24 - Labor Day (No School)
9/8/24 - Pool Party at Finley Aquatic Center 2-5
9/9/24 - General PTO meeting
10/4/24 - Parent/Teacher Conferences (no students)
10/18/24 - Walk a thon
10/31/24 - Halloween Parade
11/1/24 - Teacher inservice day (no students)
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